THE PRESIDENT OF MALTA

[} March 2017

Allow me to convey my heartfelt congratulations on your re-election as President of
Hungary.

I take this opportunity to wish you every success in your endeavours and I look forward
to continue working closely with you, not least within the Arraiolos Group, to further
strengthen the co-operation and bonds of friendship between our two countries for the

benefit of our two Peoples.

Please accept, Excellency, the expression of my highest consideration.

fiven

Marie Louise Coleiro Preca

H.E. Janos Ader
President of Hungary



